Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 24, 2024, 10:00 a.m., Central and Southern Florida Flood Resiliency Study - Broward Basins (Section 203) Project Planning Meeting
PLACE: Broward County Building Code Services Division, Riverbend Corporate Park, 2307 West Broward Boulevard, Suite 300, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
Members of the public may participate and provide public comment in person or via Zoom, a media technology free for the public to use.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public meeting will present the Central and Southern Florida (C&SF) Flood Resiliency Study – Broward Basins being advanced by the SFWMD with support from the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Broward County, and technical/federal assistance from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, South Atlantic Division – Jacksonville District, for inclusion in the Water Resources Development Act (WRDA) of 2026, utilizing Section 203 of the Water Resources Development Act of 1986. The goal of this study is to develop, evaluate and recommend flood risk management measures and adaptation strategies that provide flood resiliency in vulnerable areas served by the C&SF system, now and in the future. This meeting is for interested stakeholders and the public.
The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and comment on the meeting by attending in person or utilizing the following link:
https://broward-org.zoomgov.com/j/1606970360. The link will go live at approximately 10:00 a.m. on October 24, 2024.
One or more members of the Governing Board of the South Florida Water Management District may participate in this meeting. No Governing Board action will be taken.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-25947 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov. The agenda will be posted to the District’s website, www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, seven days prior to the meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Molly Brown, District Clerk, at mobrown@sfwmd.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov.
